
 

We welcomed 16 new children in April and are really pleased at the way they are 

settling in. If your child started in April I’ve attached a questionnaire for you to fill in. If 

your child leaves in July I will also be sending out a questionnaire to gather views about 

the nursery. Parent feedback is really important to us so I would be grateful if you have 

chance to fill it in. 

Warrington Road Nursery School Summer Term 1 Newsletter 
 

                                        

      Underwater Street and Mersey Ferry Cruise 

 
Thursday 23

rd
 June – Morning Children 

Friday 24
th
 June – Afternoon Children 

 
 

Please remember that there are no nursery sessions on either of these days. 

 If your child usually attends Day Care on these days you will need to make arrangements with them to care 

for your child during the closed session. 

More information about the trip to follow. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay and Play Sessions 

We had a really positive response to our ‘Stay and 

Play’. You will have the opportunity to stay with 

your child to see what they are doing in nursery, play 

alongside them, observe the way that staff talk to 

them, as well as see how independent they are. After 

this there will be an opportunity to have a drink and 

chat to your child’s key person.  

The dates are as follows: 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           Hot Weather 

Please ensure your child has appropriate sun lotion 

on and a hat at school during the hot weather. 

They can also bring a bottle with water in to keep 

in the box above their peg. Please remember that 

children are only able to have water in their bottles 

and not juice. We operate a healthy eating policy 

and also some children have allergies to the 

colouring and flavourings in juice.   

New Schools 

If your child leaves us in July then can you please 

let us know which school they are going to.  

All children leaving will have a transition sheet 

which staff will be working on in the next few 

weeks and sharing with you prior to the end of 

term.  

27/06/16    Maraide & Deb  AM Class 

27/06/16    Amanda & Deb  PM Class 

28/06/16    Paula & Karen  AM Class 

28/06/16    Paula & Karen  PM Class 

29/06/16    Paula & Stef  AM Class 

29/06/16    Paula & Stef  PM Class 

30/06/16    Maraide & Nadia AM Class 

30/06/16    Amanda & Nadia PM Class 

01/07/16    Paula & Paula  AM Class 

01/07/16    Amanda & Nadia PM Class 

 

Half Term Holidays 

Nursery school will close 

after your child’s usual 

session on Friday 27
th

 

May, and reopen on 

Tuesday 7
th

 June. Please 

note that Monday is an 

INSET day and therefore 

closed for children. 

End of Term 

 

Nursery closes on 

Thursday 21
st

 July  

At 11.00 AM & 2.45 PM 

 

Barnardo’s Big Toddle 

On Friday 27
th

 May the children are taking part in the Barnardo’s Big Toddle.  

This is to assist in raising funds for vulnerable children throughout the UK. 

The Toddle will take place during your child’s normal nursery session.  

The children will all receive a medal and a sticker for their 

fundraising efforts.  

 
 

Please drive carefully outside the children’s centre. 
 

 

Please also remember to use the car park and not park on the yellow zig – zags 



 

                       

Warrington Road Nursery School 

Open Day 
 

We are holding an open day on 
 

Monday 6
th
 June 2016 
 

12 noon – 6pm 
 

This is for anyone interested in sending their child to our Nursery School. 

Come and have a look around the setting, view the classrooms, outdoor area and soft play.  

Meet the qualified teachers and look at the how the children play and learn. 
 

All Welcome 

 

Future dates to remember:  

 

Fri 27
th
 May Barnado’s Big Toddle 

Fri 27
th
 May Nursery School Closes 

Tue 7
th
 Jun  Nursery School Opens 

Fri       10
th
 Jun  Queen’s Birthday Celebrations  

Thu      23
rd

 Jun           AM trip to Underwater Street & Ferry 

Fri        24
th
 Jun           PM trip the Underwater Street & Ferry 

Fri        24
th
 Jun Fun Night! 

Mon   27
th
 Jun Stay & Play Sessions Commence 

Thu  21
st
 Jul Nursery School Closes Early 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Year Celebration and Fun Evening  

Friday 24th June 5pm – 7pm. 

 

We are planning to have an end of year fun evening with a children’s 

entertainer, little games, tombola and raffle.  

If you would like to donate any prizes / unwanted gifts then please send them 

into nursery. 

 More details to follow. 

 

Communication Station 

If you have any concerns about 

your child’s speech and 

language development, there is 

a communication station 

session where you can discuss 

this with a Speech and 

Language Therapist       

Warrington Road Children’s 

Centre 

TBC 

Queen Elizabeth II 90
th

 Birthday Celebrations 

We will be holding a party to celebrate the 

Queens 90
th

 Birthday on Friday 10
th

 June. 

The children are welcome to come to nursery 

in red, white and blue. 

The party will take place during your child’s 

nursery session. 

 

Post Box 

We now have a new 

post box situated at the 

nursery door. 

Parents can post snack 

money, trip money and 

any other replies or 

information. 

Please ensure all 

payments are in an 

envelope with your 

child’s name clearly 

labelled. 
Please ensure all your child’s clothing is clearly 

marked with their name 


